
 

Toot Hill School - On-site Learning Plans for Years 10 and 12   

 

Email sent to Years 10 and 12 – 13.06.2020 

 

------------------------- 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are now in a position where all our staff have received rigorous training to ensure their safety 

on site as well as lead our students safely as they begin to return. We are currently on track for a 

return to school for Year 10 and 12 students on the week commencing Monday 22 June, 

providing all elements of our risk assessment are secure. This will not mean the resumption of a 

full teaching timetable but scheduled days in school to deliver lessons that complement on-line 

learning at home. 

We will contact you early next week with detailed guidance and information that will share our 

safety measures, school systems and expectations of children. Next week we will also ask you to 

share with us your intention to send your child to school as well as their method of travel to 

school. 

Kind regards 

Dr C Eardley 

Senior Deputy Head Teacher 

Toot Hill School 

––––– 
The Banks 
Bingham 
Nottingham 
NG13 8BL 
 
Telephone: 01949 875550 
Website: www.toothillschool.co.uk 
––––– 
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